
VACC 

Ironworkers Memorial Bridge Subcommittee 

March 28, 2011 

VACC office 

Meeting called to order 7:30pm 

present: Fiona Walsh, Lorraine Smith 

1. Reviewed past minutes and abridged CHM2 Hill Feasibility study 

2. Reviewed draft position paper Richard Campbell wrote. Considered adding a portion of the IWMB 

feasibility report to help clarify some of the items.  

3. Lorraine to request full feasibility report from Freedom of Information Act. 

4. Lorraine to send draft position paper to members of this committee. 

5. Suggested we rotate the Chair position. 

Next meeting May 2nd at the VACC office from 7 – 9 PM 


